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Ref: 
15 November 2021
Survey works on A1067 Fakenham Road, Broadland Northway/Fakenham Road roundabout, Ringland Lane, Weston Road, Breck Road and The Broadway west of Norwich
Survey work on the road network to the west of Norwich is due to begin later this month and last for five days.
The survey works involve drilling into the highway to determine the ground conditions beneath the roads and are being conducted as part of the council’s Norwich Western Link project. These surveys will involve lane and road closures in order for them to be conducted safely and will lead to some local disruption to travel and intermittent noise while they are being carried out.     
Fakenham Road and Broadland Northway/Fakenham Road roundabout survey works

From Monday 29 November to Wednesday 1 December, the outer lane on the Fakenham Road/Broadland Northway roundabout will be closed between 9am and 4pm and traffic will be directed to use the other lane of the roundabout instead.

Then from Wednesday 1 to Friday 3 December, a short section of one lane of the A1067 Fakenham Road near to the Broadland Northway roundabout will be closed between 9am and 4pm each day. Traffic will be controlled by temporary traffic lights and some short delays are likely, although the work has been scheduled to avoid peak travel times.

Ringland Lane, Weston Road, Breck Road and The Broadway survey works

Each of these roads will be closed to through traffic on one day in the week commencing Monday 29 November, scheduled as follows:

· Ringland Lane closed on Monday 29 November

· Weston Road closed on Tuesday 30 November

· Breck Road closed on Wednesday 1 December

· The Broadway closed on Thursday 2 December

The road closures will be in place from 8am and are due to continue all day and into the evening, finishing no later than 11.59pm, however efforts will be made to finish the surveys early and remove the road closures sooner if possible. 
The noisiest works will be completed by no later than 8pm to minimise potential disturbance. Access to properties will be maintained and a signed diversion route will be in place throughout the road closures.

The work will be carried out by contractors working on behalf of Norfolk County Council’s Community & Environmental Services Department. The County Council would like to thank people for their patience while these important surveys are carried out.

For Further Information
Environmental Manager, Matt Sapsford msapsford@ferrovial.com. Telephone: 07725036083
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks
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	If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 8020 and ask for Kath Walpole or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to help.
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